
 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Esteemed Speakers and Moderators, 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to Montreal as a valued presenter at the upcoming 
International Conference of Emergency Medicine. We kindly remind you that we are committed 
to fostering a respectful and professional environment that upholds the highest standards of 
academic integrity and ethical discourse and that professional discussions should prioritize 
shared learning and constructive engagement. 

To foster an inclusive and respectful atmosphere, speakers should refrain from: 

· Discussing geopolitical conflicts, international disputes, or politically sensitive topics 
unrelated to healthcare and science. 

· Making statements that could be perceived as political commentary, country-specific 
criticisms, or advocacy on international policies. 

· Including slides, images, or data introducing political opinions or controversial 
geopolitical perspectives. 

· Discriminatory language or imagery related to race, gender, religion, nationality, or any 
other identity. 

· Hate speech, inflammatory remarks, or offensive or exclusionary content that could be 
considered offensive or exclusionary. 

Our goal is to provide a safe, inclusive, and intellectually stimulating space for all attendees. 
Please contact your Track Chair if you have any questions or require guidance on presentation 
content. 

Thank you for your cooperation and contribution to a meaningful and respectful conference. 

 
Best regards, 
 

Drs. Brittany Ellis & Eddy Lang, ICEM2025 Conference Chairs 
Drs. Judy Morris & Paul Pageau, ICEM2025 Scientific Chairs 
Lynn Garrow, Executive Director, CAEP 
 


